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The FBI is offering a reward of up to $1,000 for information regarding the suspicious death of
Alan Jim.

  

On Feb. 7, Jim’s body was found in the southbound lane of County Road 7900, approximately
6.3 miles south of Highway 550 in the Chaco Canyon area of New Mexico.

  

Autopsy results indicate Jim died of blunt force trauma to his head and upper body.

  

Anyone with information regarding this death is asked to contact the FBI’s Albuquerque Field
Office at (505) 889-1300.

  

The Navajo Nation Division of Public Safety is assisting with the investigation.
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